February 10, 2011

City of Saint Paul DSI Christine Rozek 375 Jackson Saint Paul MN 55101

Dear Christine Rozek,

On February 7, 2011 our board of directors passed a resolution in support of the License Application with recommended license conditions for a change in ownership for an existing location, Mounds Park Lounge at 1067 Hudson Road. The new owner, Greg Olson, attended the meeting and talked with the board about his plans to continue to run the business as it had been run by the previous owner, including the current employees. The Mounds Park Lounge has had very few problems the years owned by the previous owner.

Greg is joining the Dayton's Bluff Area Business Association and attends the monthly Hudson and Earl Businesses Meetings.

Please feel free to call me if you need more information. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Karin DuPaul

cc. Larry Zangs Jeff Fischbach Kathy Lantry